
NEWSLETTER 21st JULY  2023 

 
To All the Children, Staff, Parents, Governors, and Friends of Ravenscroft 
 

Thank you for making my last week very special. I have had lots of hugs, smiles, presents 
and cards wishing me luck in my next chapter, all of them mean A LOT!  
Thanks to my staff and children who made my last assembly very memorable, the lovely 
book of memories will sit proudly on my shelf, after I have shared it with my family and 
friends.  
Ravenscroft is a very special place to be, and every one of you are special, I really want you 
to remember that. Ravenscroft is a family at the heart of the community, there is no 
changing that. I know that I will miss everyone very much but it’s time for me to spread my 
wings and move on to new adventures.  
It is au revoir not bye forever as once Ravenscroft gets a hold of you, there is no letting go.  
Enjoy your summer holiday and welcome Mrs Coleman with open arms in September, she is 
lucky to have you. 
 
Miss Hegarty xx 

To all of Year 6, 
 
I wish you all good luck, I know 
you will be amazing!! 
I am proud of each and every one 
of you and your secondary schools 
are very lucky to have you. 
 
Miss Hegarty 

 
ATTENDANCE YEARLY WINNERS 

 
YEAR 6 

 
2022/23  

HOUSE WINNERS 
 

LEONOV 

 
WE RETURN TO SCHOOL ON WEDNESDAY 6TH SEPTEMBER. 

ENJOY THE SUMMER HOLIDAY! 


